
HB 2201 and HB 2202 
 
We are writing in favor of these two House Bills.  We live within a couple of blocks of the 

Century-old Cloake Farm that is still in the hands of the original family. It abuts the South Umpqua River, 
so not too long ago, this farm was brought before a land use committee to be mined as a gravel mine.  
We strongly oppose using prime farm land for aggregate. 
We urge you to vote in favor of these bills and protect the farm land of our rural communities. 
Sincerely, 
Sherrie & Gerry Wieland 
Roseburg, OR 

 


